8005190513

1750 Chestnut Street Tower 11

‘ay 9, 1989

Mr, Jamae P. 0'Reilly, Director
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Cffice of Inspection and Enforcecent
Ragion I1

101 Marietta Street, Suite 3120
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Dear Mr, O'Reilly:

TERNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY - SEQUOYAH NUCLEAR PLANT UNIT 1 - DOCKET
40, 50-327 = FPACILITY OPZRATLNG LICEHSE DPE~J7 = REPORTAZLE OCCURRENCE
RZPORT SQRO-50-327/5039

The enclosed report provides details concerning the nonconformance of
twe contaioment spray air test lines which were analyzed by Division of
Engineering Design using au iacorrect outaide diamater for the piping
involved. This report is submitted in accordance with Sequoyah unit 1
Technical Smtfifltiu 6.9.1.12.4.

Very truly yours,
TENNESSEE YALLET AUTHORITY

J. R. Calboun
Director of Nuclear Power

Enclosure (3J)
ce (Saclosure):
Director (3)
Office of Management Information and Program Control
U.§S. Nuclear ilegulatory Commigsion
Washingtom, DC 20555

Director (40)
Offica of Inspection and Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear degulatory Commission

_Uashingeon, DC 20555
Mr. Bill Lavallee

Nuclear Safoty Analysis Center
Palo Alto, Califoraia 954303

Mr., W. T, Cottla, NEC Inspector, Saquoysh /400)
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